
From: Michael Osbourne
Sent: 19/09/2023 3:27:10 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Re:11 Boola Place, Cromer and the DA number (DA2023/1237)

To whom it may concern,

The DA for this amazing new indoor facility at Cromer is something the local northern
beaches community needs.

I would like to show my 100% support for this development.

I have read the development application and the purpose of use for this facility and agree that
the local school and cricket community would be for greatly from this new development in
Cromer.

This will only benefit the future of cricket in the community which is very successful. It will also
keep our kids active snd off the streets by giving them an indoor facility to train at when the
weather doesn’t allow this.

Thanks Michael Osbourne


